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October, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

I pray my letter finds each of you doing well. Freda and I have had our
health problems, but at the present are doing well enough to travel and present
BEAMS in churches. We really do appreciate the pastors and churches who
allow us to come and give an update on the BEAMS ministry as well as to
give out boxes of Bibles for mailing. We are sending over 10,000 whole,
hardback Bibles each month to missionaries on the foreign field.

BIBLE DAY: Sunday, January 5, 2020
For many years, we have encouraged churches to set aside the first Rene’ & Freda Freret
Sunday of each year as Bible Day. This is a good Sunday to challenge church members to start
reading through the Bible. The BEAMS ministry has Bible Reading Charts available that we can
supply to churches free of charge. To order some charts, please call Suzanne at 228-832-1096.

Bible Offering Day: Sunday, February 2, 2020

For over 20 years, the first Sunday in February has been designated as Bible Offering Day. On this
Sunday, we are asking churches to receive an offering for a special project for Bibles. This year, we
are raising $40,000.00 to supply 5,000 whole, hardback Bibles in the English and Cebuano languages
for missionary Doug Sisson in the Philippines. Any amount given toward this need will be
appreciated.

BEAMS National Bible Conference: February 24-25, 2020

Kevin Wynne, Missionary to Mexico, Needs Bibles

In order to do the work that God has called them to do, missionaries need Bibles. Bro. Kevin
Wynne, missionary to Mexico City, needs Bibles. He recently reported that in one month he had 2,637
people to walk the aisle for salvation and 1,577 were baptized.

Dr. J. D. Weido, pastor of Bible Baptist Church in El Dorado, Arkansas, recently traveled to Mexico
and preached for Bro. Wynne. He wrote, “I highly recommend Bro. Wynne. I recently preached in his
church. There were over 6,000 adults in the service, of which over 1,000 got saved and 407 were
baptized. BEAMS Bibles were placed in the hands of all who got saved.” Any consideration of giving
an offering for Bibles would be greatly appreciated.

Thank You
Freda and I thank each of you so much for your prayers and faithful support.
Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



